
Outlook

Your application has been accepted to attend the Public Works Summit!

From Michelle Fetterer <mfetterer@summits.endeavorb2b.com>
Date Wed 7/23/2025 5:31 PM
To Bush, Damani <dbush@cmvny.com>
Cc Gardner, Dana <dgardner@cmvny.com>

You don't often get email from mfetterer@summits.endeavorb2b.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Damani, 
 
Welcome back! We are looking forward to hosting you along with 50 of your peers and some suppliers at the
Pubic Works Summit, Wednesday, November 5, 2025 - Friday, November 7, 2025 in Ponte Vedra Beach
(Sawgrass), FL. 
 
The Summit is 48 hours of learning, information-sharing and networking in a totally unique way. Since you are
accepted to join, there is no cost to you or your organization to participate. The Summit covers your airfare,
ground transportation in the Jacksonville area, hotel, and all meals, which are part of the Summit meeting
schedule. 
 
To reserve your seat, please reply to this email to confirm that you are planning to attend the
Summit and mark Wednesday, November 5, 2025 to Friday, November 7, 2025 on your
calendar. We will send you information about booking your travel as we get closer to the event. If you need
to get approval from your municipality to travel, we recommend starting this process now so you are ready
when the time comes to book your airfare. 
 
This is a new type of professional development and networking event for most people, so please contact me
with any questions you may have.   

We are looking forward to speaking with you soon and meeting you at the Summit! 
 
Thank you,  

Michelle Fetterer
Attendee Services & Matching Manager
Endeavor Business Media
847-423-5127
mfetterer@endeavorb2b.com
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